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To: Ohmer, Doug; Vukovich, Matt 

Cc: Schwan, Anna M  

Subject: Re: Common Course Curriculum Request from SDSU 

 

Dear Dr. Vukovich, 

 

We have no concerns with the language change to ECE 488 or ECE 412.  Thanks for the communication. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Schwan 

 

ANNA SCHWAN, Ed.D. 

Assistant Professor of Education 

Department Chair of Teacher Education 

School of Education Graduate Programs Recruiter   

Coordinator of MS.Ed in Educational Studies and MS.Ed in Leadership and Administration 


